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Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of Corby Technical School’s dedication to ensuring students are furnished with all the relevant skills and 

information to thrive in their academic studies, and to provide ongoing support for Year 11, we have organised a 

number of Subject Conferences. Running on a Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday evening from 4:00pm until 6:00pm, 

we would strongly recommend all students attend for the subjects they study. Conferences are in place for English, 

Spanish, Geography, History, Sociology and Science. The schedule and dates can be found below: 

Date Subject 

Tue 28 March History  

Wed 05 April Sociology 

Wed 12 April MFL 

Wed 19 April Science 

Wed 26 April English  

Wed 03 May Geography 

Wed 10 May English  

 

The subject conferences will consist of exam walkthrough’s of each paper and a review of the learning pupils have 

undertaken over the past two years. These will occur in the George Weston Theatre with individual exam tables 

provided to mimic the GCSE Exam. Refreshments will also be provided for pupils who attend, to support them in this 

extended time at school. 

The school will continue with a programme of support throughout Term 4 which can be reviewed on our website. As 

part of this we will continue to celebrate the success of the students, provide further focus on exam preparation and 

well-being. We are extremely proud of our Year 11 students and over the course of this year we have seen them 

become more focused on their learning, growing in confidence and rising to the many challenges that the 

examination ‘season’ brings. May this commitment continue! 

If you do have any questions about these conferences, please do not hesitate to contact me at school, 

jforeman@corbytechnicalschool.org 

 

Once again thank you for your support in this matter, 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr. J. Foreman. 

Associate Assistant Principal – Raising Standards Lead – KS4. 
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